
From July 31, 2017 through August 
31, 2017, the main entrance to 
Blessing Hospital and the Blessing 
Cancer Center  at 11th and Spring 
Street will be closed for replacement 
of the concrete driveway and 
sidewalks and tile replacement 
throughout the main lobby.

During this time:
•	 Use Parking Lot #3 and enter the 

building using the North 
     Entrance.  

•	 Access the parking lot and the North 
Entrance from 12th Street using 
College or Oak Streets, or from 10th 
Street.

•	 Use free valet parking at the North 
Entrance or the volunteer shuttle in 
Parking Lot 3. 

•	 Staff and volunteers will be in the 
North Entrance lobby to guide you.

•	 Signs will be placed throughout the 
first floor providing directions.

•	 The entrance to the Emergency Center 
Walk-In Clinic and Blessing Health 
Center will remain open to patients 
using those services.


